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The Spicewood Newsletter is a new monthly newsletter mailed to 
over 4,000 Spicewood and Briarcliff residents. Each newsletter will 
be filled with valuable information about the community, local area 
activities, school information, and more. We encourage community 
members, groups and organizations to submit news to be included 
in the newsletter. Our goal is for this newsletter, YOUR newsletter, 
to be for you and by you.

If you are involved with a local community group, organization, 
school group, play group, scout goup, sports team, social group, etc., 
and would like to submit an article for the newsletter, you can do 
so online at www.PEELinc.com. Personal news - announcements, 
accolades, honors, celebrations, etc. are also welcome.

In combination with a mailed copy we also offer the ability to 
receive the newsletter digitally via email subscriptions and on our 
iPhone App. To receive the newsletter via email you can subscribe 
online at www.PEELinc.com. If you own an Apple iOS device 
(iPhone, iPad) you can download the Peel, Inc. App by searching 
for ‘Peel Inc’ in the App Store.

We hope you enjoy!
Kelly Peel
Owner, Peel, Inc.
Spicewood Resident

WELCOME
TO THE

SPICEWOOD NEWSLETTER

A Newsletter
for the Residents of

Spicewood and Briarcliff

THE SPICEWOOD ARTS SOCIETY WELCOMES
PEEL, INC. COMMUNITY NEWSPAPERS

TO OUR NEIGHBORHOOD

SEASON TICKETS ON SALE NOW AT
WWW.SPICEWOODARTS.ORG

Spicewood Counseling
in the

Hill Country

8.5 miles West of Hill Country Galleria/RR 620 
& 2.5 miles East of Pedernales Bridge

21122 Hwy 71 West Spicewood TX. 78660
spicewoodcounseling.com

Experienced Counselor 
in Your Neighborhood

Areas of expertise not limited to: 
• Depression
• Anxiety

• PTSD
• Substance abuse

• Personality 
  Disorders

Licensed Professional Counselor
Licensed Marriage & Family Therapist
Board Certified Adult Psychiatric Nurse 
Practitioner With Prescriptive Authority
Dr. Gonzalez has been in private  
practice for 28 yrs.

512-520-7929

LOIS GONZALEZ, Ph.D.

We are all very fortunate to call Spicewood home. But, Spicewood 
is more than just a place to live; it is a vibrant community brimming 
with family-friendly neighborhoods, chock-full of fascinating, 
talented people. Our variety is what makes us so both unique and 
extraordinary. However, sometimes, we get so busy, we lose sight of 
how interesting and diverse we’ve become. 

We believe that getting to know the people who live nearby will 
help us create a sense of belonging and shared identity. We have 
created a column entitled, “Get to Know Your Neighbors” which 
we hope will strengthen connections, build trust in our wider 
community, and contribute to a happier neighborhood for everyone. 

If you know of a person or a family that you believe is making 
Spicewood a better place to live, please let us know. We would like 
to introduce them to your neighbors.

INTRODUCING
“GET TO KNOW YOUR NEIGHBORS”
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Q: How long have you lived in the Spicewood area?
About 4 ¥ears
Q: What brought you to the area/where did you live before?
We wanted to be closer to Austin but still maintain the feeling of 

being in the country. Also, Lake Travis ISD had a stellar reputation 
both academically and extracurricular.

Q: How/where did you meet?
Funny story is we think we might had met on a party boat about 

a year before we had actually met. We saw some photos years later 
of that particular party and realized we had both attended it after 
seeing one another in the backdrop of some pictures. Officially, we 
met at a rooftop bar where one of our sisters was having a private 
birthday bash. Casey cancelled about 4 times before she decided to 
finally go on a date, after that, the rest was history :)

Q: What are some 
of your hobbies?

We love to CrossFit, 
so naturally we just 
decided to open one 
up for ourselves…
seems fair :) To be 
honest, with Casey 
being a teacher and 
being myself being a 
business owner that 
requires a lot of social 
interaction, it is just 
nice to just stay at 
home and hang out as 
a family. I am not sure 

that is considered a hobby, but let us just pretend…
Q: Where do you work/what do you do for a living?
As stated above, Casey is a teacher, a Gifted and Talented Teacher 

for an elementary to be exact. I personally own a restaurant with my 
mom called Julie’s Cocina,  own and operate CrossFit Lake Travis 
and by accident (growing up with multiple family members in the 
construction realm) I am a home builder. So we stay pretty busy.

Q: What is your favorite thing to do as a family?
As new parents, we just adapt to the everyday joys of parenthood, 

so whatever our 9 month old Jett allows us to do for that particular 
day, we do. So it could be staying at home and entertaining him or 
simply out shopping.  As summer vacation approaches, we are really 
looking forward to visiting museums and zoos as a family. Also, 
we really want to start traveling more often. We have some family 
members who travel the world and their only son seems to learn so 
much from other cultures. So I definitely see some out of country 
vacations in our near future. 

Q: What is one of your favorite family memories?
That is easy…first date, engagement dinner, wedding and of course 

the birth of our son. We are super thrilled to start making new ones!

Q: Do you have any pets/what kind?
2 Boxers-Zoe and her crazy daughter, Solo.
Q: What does family mean to you?
Everything. Making sure we enjoy life and all it has to throw at us 

in constant preparation for a better life is paramount. Family is the 
reason we are here in my opinion, I feel my wife would agree. Life is 
so much more fun and beautiful when you have a loving and caring 
spouse by your side and little ones to share that adventure with. 

Q: How would your friends/neighbors describe you?
Hmmm, our neighbor 

currently would describe us 
a the people with the crazy 
dogs (inside joke). Really 
never considered how our 
friends would describe us, 
we are just happy we have 
a friends that we can truly 
call family. Come to our 
gym and you could meet 
most of them ;)

Q: What is something 
you would like to share 
with your neighbors and 
community members? As 
you already know we own 
a CrossFit, we both love 
working out and so do 
people who come to our 
gym, but what keeps people 
coming is the community 
of people who seem to 
share a common goal, 
live a healthy lifestyle and 
truly enjoying each others 
companionship. So we 
invite you to come check us out at CrossFit Lake Travis.

Q: What are some of your family traditions? For some reason 
“traditions” are not something we really have established or have 
been a part of our upbringing. However, now that we have started a 
family, we hope we can start new traditions that would carry on to 
our children’s family as well. We definitely feel they are important, 
so here is to new traditions!

Q: What is something you would like to do or are looking forward 
to doing in the next year? Just recently we have had a lot going on 
that has laid a foundation of some really important things in our life. 
We have recently sold our home and are beginning to work on plans 
for a new home on some acreage we recently purchased. So we hope 
to finish our home this year. Also, we have just recently completed 
the construction of a new building for our restaurant in Cottonwood 

FEATURED FAMILY
The Marquez Family: Frankie, Casey and Jett Marquez

(Continued on Page 5)
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Dirt Work • Pasture Clean Up • Loading and Hauling of Materials • Ranch Improvements 
• Lot/Small Tract Improvements • Brush Management • Skidsteer Service • And More

Seth Weinberg
Flying W Land Improvements
Owner

We are able to provide a complete land improvement service to our clients 
while exercising sound land stewardship and quality customer service.

501-804-0983
flyingwland@gmail.com

www.facebook.com/flyingwland

We would like to recognize our graduating seniors 
by including a small picture and a few lines about 
where your child will be attending college.  Please 
send your information to spicewood@peelinc.com 
(include the newsletter you would like to recognize 

them in, photo, name, etc).

Attention Parents
of Graduating Seniors!

(Continued from Page 4)

Shores. We are excited about growing our business and investing 
in the Hill Country. Also, we plan on starting construction on the 
2,000 sq. ft. of additional space we have at our CrossFit gym to start 
leasing. Now the best for last, we are really looking to taking some 
out of country vacations this year and really start exploring the world!

Q: What is your favorite piece of advice or quote? There is 
absolutely nothing that you can’t accomplish. With hard work, 
dedication and perseverance, the world is at your fingertips. Although 
it is great to accomplish goals on your own, it is always that much 
sweeter to have the people you love right there with you…

Q: If you could travel anywhere with your family, where would 
it be and why? We have spoken many times about Greece and New 
Zealand and its really quite simple why we would love to see these 
places…Just google some photos of these 2 areas, the natural beauty 
of these areas are just astounding. 

Q: Who has inspired you in life and why? Every stage of both of our 
lives have been a constant reminder of how other people can make a 
huge impact on how you go about life. Like most, family members 
have been a great inspiration, but with constant interaction and the 
people we choose to be around, we can't pinpoint one person. We 
surely do value those in our lives now and the past. It is a constant 
reminder and lesson on simply becoming a “Better YOU”.
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CPR

Volunteer - Donate
COLINSHOPE.ORG

SEPTEMBER 

 

DROWNING IS FAST & SILENT
KEEP KIDS IN ARM’S REACH

WWW.COLINSHOPE.ORG

LAYERS OF PROTECTION CAN PREVENT DROWNING

Take our Water Safety Quiz. www.colinshope.org/quiz

RULES

STAY
AWAY

BE SAFER
AT THE
BEACH

STAY AWAY
FROM

DRAINS

CHECK POOL
& HOT TUB

FIRST

CONSTANT
VISUAL

SUPERVISION

MULTIPLE
BARRIERS
TO WATER 

LEARN CPR
& REFRESH

SKILLS YEARLY

KEEP BACKYARDS
& BATHROOMS

SAFER

LEARN 
TO 

SWIM 

WEAR 
LIFE

JACKETS

WATER SAFETY TIPS AT

*Source: Texas DFPS, Watch Kids Around Water

At least 50 Texas children have lost their lives to a fatal drowning this year. *

Year round: info@colinshope.org
September: 

Athlete and Community Ambassadors needed. Email us:

Thank you to our sponsors, donors, and volunteers for their year round support!
A special thank you to Peel, Inc.  Their support helps us to raise water safety awareness to prevent children from drowning.

 Colin’s Hope Kids Triathlon Sept. 10 AND Got2Swim Sept. 24!
Colin’s Hope will host the annual Kids Tri on Sunday, September 10. The event is limited to 400 athletes, and will close quickly! 
Looking for our annual Got2Swim? Join Colin’s Hope and Open Water Planet on Sunday, September 24 for a 10K solo, 2, or 3 person 
relay on Lake Travis! For more information on these events, visit www.colinshope.org today!

    S      M      T      W      T      F      S 

                    
                    

           1     2

    3       4       5      6       7      8     9

  10     11     12   13    14    15   16
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The deadline is fast approaching to purchase season tickets for the 
Spicewood Arts Society’s new concert season, offering music from toe-
tapping western swing to “classical-not-classical.”

The season ticket price of $125 includes all five regular season 
performances, averaging $25 each. Purchase tickets at www.
spicewoodarts.org. All concerts begin at 7 p.m. at the Spicewood 
Vineyards Event Center, 1419 Co. Rd. 409, Spicewood, TX

Performances include: 

Matt Wilson Band ($50), Friday, September 22
Back by popular demand. Wilson delights his audiences with his deep 

catalog of soul, rock and gospel .

Collin Hauser and Stevie Jo Rosenbalm  ($40), Friday, November 17
Hauser’s guitar, sax, and distinctive voice is backed by drummer and 

singer Stevie Jo Rosenbalm, a Top 20 contestant on “The Voice,” with 
a stand-up bass third in the trio. Hauser will be fresh from releasing 
his first album.

Invoke ($35), Saturday, January 20, 2018
Weaving together American musical traditions from Appalachian 

fiddle tunes to jazz, Invoke’s unique sound refuses definition. A robust 
sense of humor infuses their family-friendly shows.

Hot Texas Swing Band ($35), Friday, April 6, 2018
The Hot Texas Swing Band, a six-piece band with vocalist Selena 

Rosanbalm, plays boot-scootin’ boogie in the tradition of Bob Wills and 
Asleep at the Wheel, adding their own original material. 

“A Toast to Tony” ($50), Friday, May 4, 2018
A tribute to jazz great Tony Campise, sponsored by the Motheral 

Family
Mike Mordecai and Friends will be an evening of great music 

demonstrating great love for a departed friend, Tony Campise. Mordecai 
brings Doug Lawrence, tenor sax, Dennis Dotson, trumpet, Butch Miles, 
drums, and a surprise guest to the stage. 

Not included in the season ticket package is the annual SAS fundraiser, 
“Rockin’ the Vineyard,” Saturday, February 17, 2018, with the Square 
Grooves. Proceeds fund scholarships for students at Lake Travis and 
Marble Falls high schools continuing their education in the arts. Seven 
scholarships were awarded this past spring. 

For more information on the performances, visit, www.spicewoodarts.org, 
call 512-264-2820, or email info@spicewoodarts.org

All performances offer light refreshments at intermission, wine purchases 
from Spicewood Vineyards, and free coffee, water and parking.

GET YOUR SPICEWOOD ARTS SOCIETY CONCERT SEASON TICKETS NOW
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The Spicewood Arts Society, or SAS, has awarded seven 

scholarships for $1,500 each to 2017 graduating seniors at Marble 
Falls and Lake Travis High Schools.

“The seniors were selected for their academic achievement 
and interest in furthering their education in the Arts,” said SAS 
Community Outreach Chair Renee Hollingsworth.

“This is the eleventh year SAS has awarded scholarships to area 
high school seniors as the program has expanded,” she said. “Funds 
are provided through attendance at our concerts and generous 
donations from our annual Fundraiser, Rockin’ the Vineyard.”

 “Our 2017 scholarship recipients will be posting videos to our 
website and Facebook page throughout the year to let us know 
how college is going and how we may continue to support them 
through networking opportunities, internship introductions, and 
any continued guidance and support our community can provide as 
they venture through their first year of college!” Hollingsworth said.

For more on the students, see www.spicewoodarts.org and https://
www.Facebook.com/SpicewoodArts/

Students awarded scholarships:
Jonathan Bryer, Marble Falls, plans to attend 

the University of Texas at San Antonio to study 
architecture. “I want to leave behind beautiful 
things to the world, that way people will never have 
a shortage a beautiful things to inspire and enrich 
them. And architecture is art in a big way, literally, 
and so I have chosen to make beautiful things on 
a grand scale, and hopefully leave behind a legacy 
of excellence and beauty.” he said.

Mackenzie Coffelt, Lake Travis, will attend 
the College of Fine Arts at The University of 
Texas at Austin and plans to major in Studio Art. 
“My parents have always been a big inspiration 
to see the world creatively and to pass on an 
innovative spirit to those around me through art, 
and that is exactly what I want to do with my 
life during and after college,” she said.

Courtney Greene, Lake Travis, will 
attend her “dream college,” The University 
of Texas at Austin, majoring in Studio Arts. 
“My WHOLE family bleeds burnt orange, 
so you can imagine the pure excitement my 
family had when I decided what college I 
wanted to go to for the next four years,” Courtney plans to become 
an art teacher and will get her teaching degreee after graduating 
from college.

Meikala Hester, Marble Falls, will attend 
the University of Texas at San Antonio, 
majoring in Interior Design. “I wanted to 
have a job that I would enjoy and be able to 
use my creativity in. I also like helping other 
people, which is what this major calls for,” 

she said. Joanna Gaines from “Fixer Upper” sparked her interest 
in interior design and helped her realized she could make a living 
in the field.

Hanna O’Neill, Lake Travis, will attend San 
Diego State University studying Film, Television 
and Media Production and receiving a minor 
in Interdisciplinary Studies with a emphasis in 
Communication. “Throughout my high school 
education, I took a film and screenwriting class 
while studying the technical side of film in 
Studio E in downtown Austin. I am very excited 
learn about all the technical and creative aspects 

that film production has to offer,” she said.
Natasha Tiffany, Lake Travis, will attend the 

University of Kansas to major in Illustration 
and Biology to prepare for a career in medical 
illustration. “The road to my decision to major 
in art is a complicated one. It started off as a 
desire to serve as a doctor for the US Army, then 
I wanted to be a doctor and major in art, but 
after I decided that my health wouldn’t allow me 

SPICEWOOD ARTS SOCIETY AWARDS SEVEN SCHOLARSHIPS TO AREA SENIORS

(Continued on Page 8)
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Since 1985

Arlen Fisher
ISA Certified/Consulting Arborist

• Complete Tree/Shrub Care
• ISA Certified Arborist
• Texas Forestry Service
    Oak Wilt Certified
• Professional Pruning/Removal
• Fully Insured & Licensed 512.516.1733

OAK WILT CERTIFIED #00025

TEXAS Oak Wilt Certified
TEXAS Oak Wilt Qualified

Any Deep Root Fertilization Service
*Offer Expires 9/15/17

(Continued from Page 7)

to do either, I settled on medical illustration,” she said.
Joyce Madison Williams, Marble Falls, will 

major in in RTFV (radio-television-film-video) 
at the University of Texas at Austin. “I chose 
this degree is because it is flexible with my 
many interests. I know I want to do something 
with music but didn’t want to be a starving 
artist so I figured RTFV could teach me a lot 
about production, recording, and more.”

COME JOIN US SUNDAYS FOR
PRACTICAL TEACHING OF GOD’S WORD
MEANINGFUL WORSHIP & AUTHENTIC

RELATIONSHIPS WITH OTHERS
SMALL GROUP STUDIES • SUNDAY SCHOOL 9:30 AM

WORSHIP SERVICE AND CHILDREN’S CHURCH 11:00 AM

7903 CR: 404, Spicewood, TX
830-693-4782

http://Spicewoodbaptist.org
SPICEWOOD

Knowing Jesus and Making Him Known Since 1908

Baptist Church

The Spicewood Community Library announces it has been testing 
an all new high-speed broadband Internet capability over the past 
few weeks and is now making it available for all patrons. In addition, 
all new patron computers and monitors have been purchased with 
everything available free to the community.
	 Free library Internet use is an important, essential service for 
community residents who do not have their own service and for 
those who have unreliable service. Internet access is now one of the 
most used library services in the country. Spicewood Community 
Library, celebrating its tenth year in operation this month, can now 
provide much faster service than before.
	 The Broadband Initiatives Program, a part of the American 
Recovery and Investment Act of 2009 and administered by the 
Rural Utilities Service, “supports the expansion of broadband service 
in rural areas through financing and grants which fund projects 
that provide access to high speed service and facilitate economic 
development in locations without sufficient access to such service.”

Life is Even Better in Spicewood 
Now with Speedier Internet at 
Spicewood Community Library

(Continued on Page 9)
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Magnolia Music Piano Studio is dedicated to offering piano lessons 
with a warm and personal approach for students ages 5 and up.

Sandra Tate
Owner and Instructor

Located in Sola Vista/West Cypress Hills off Hwy. 71
5220 Diamante Drive, Spicewood, TX 78669

512.840.1965
sandratate@magnoliamusicpianostudio.com

magnoliamusicpianostudio.com

MAGNOLIA MUSIC
PIANO STUDIO

	 Getting high-speed Internet to the library involved collaboration 
with the Marble Falls ISD and the Tocker Foundation. The library 
linked its network with Spicewood Elementary School’s fiber optic 
connection to piggy-back access to Marble Falls where it connects to 
the Internet provider. “Marble Falls ISD was interested in supporting 
the project because it allowed the district to add the library as one of 
its Chromebook Access Points, giving students free Internet service 
throughout the district,” explained Jim Lamar, president of the 
Friends of Spicewood Community Library.
	 The funds used to construct the link to the school and to purchase 
necessary hardware needed to make the connection came from a 
grant. “The Tocker Foundation provided a grant for this project as 
a way to support a national growing interest in improving access to 
broadband in rural areas,” stated Lamar.
	 A philanthropic organization that focuses its support on the 
needs of small, rural Texas libraries serving populations of 12,000 
or less, the Tocker Foundation saw a way to assist the Spicewood 
community through this project. “Greater broadband means greater 
access to today’s digital worlds and in rural areas the library represents 
the greatest access point for the community,” said Darryl Tocker, 
executive director of the Tocker Foundation. “We are proud to have 
played a part in helping the Spicewood Community Library improve 
free, unfettered access to information.”
		  By using fiber optic links, the library is now able to offer 
Internet access at speeds up to 70 MB/second. Rural areas of 
Spicewood have some broadband access but often limited to 3-6 MB/
second. The speed now offered by the library is a dramatic increase 
in capability of up to 20 times previous service.
	 Sandi Pinkowski, a Pflugerville teacher and Spicewood resident, has 
been very happy with the change in speed. "I've used the Spicewood 
Library's network for a number of months and recently noticed an 
awesome increase in speed and performance," she stated. "I was 
about to give up on the library's Internet until this recent change. I 
can now use the service to prepare for the next school year."
	 By pairing the new speeds with all new computers, printers, a 
scanner, copy machine, fax capabilities, and notary services, the 
Spicewood Community Library is becoming a true technology island 
in this rural area. Spicewood Library patrons can use the Internet 
inside the library during library hours, or in the parking lot at any 
time.
	 The library, located at 1011 Spur 191 in Spicewood, adjacent 
to the Spicewood Elementary School, opened in July 2010 in a 
manufactured mobile home on one-and-a-half acres of land donated 
by Spicewood resident Linda Wall. The donation honored her parents 
who were educators. A grant from the Tocker Foundation purchased 
library furniture in the original building.
	 In 2011 Friends of the Spicewood Community Library 
spearheaded the construction of a new addition to the library, using 
private donations, fundraising proceeds, and a grant from the Lower 
Colorado River Authority (LCRA). A second grant from the Tocker 
Foundation purchased library shelving, a circulation desk, computer 

chairs, and conference room furniture.
	 In 2015, volunteers built a thrift store which helps fund daily 
operations, and the Burnet County Commissioners Court voted to 
provide support to the library by funding a part-time paid position 
to staff the library.
	 Other free services offered to the community include “Lawyer in 
the Library” in association with Texas RioGrande Legal Aide, Inc., 
an adult Book Club, free notary public, and free vision screening 
offered by the Spicewood and Highland Lakes Lions’ Club. The 
conference room is also available for community use.
	 The library is open from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Tuesdays; 2 p.m. to 6 
p.m. on Thursdays; and 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Fridays and Saturdays.
	 For more information, contact the Spicewood Community Library 
at (830) 693-7892 and spicewoodlibrary@gmail.com. 
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Spicewood newsletter is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not 
sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, 
nor implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf 
of any homeowners association or organization. At no time will any source be 
allowed to use the Spicewood Newsletter's contents, or loan said contents, to 
others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, 
electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or 
any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty 
of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information 
in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Partners in Hope Lake Travis
Partners in Hope facilitates serving opportunities 

for businesses, churches and individuals in the 
Lake Travis community. We match one person’s 
gifts and talents with another person’s needs 

and equip volunteers to serve through the lens of 
ministry. PIH depends on local financial support.  

Contact Matt Peacock at:
mattbp61@gmail.com to get involved.

Visit us at www.partnersinhopelaketravis.org

EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY........................................................... 911
Fire.............................................................................. 911
Ambulance.................................................................. 911
Travis County Sheriff..................................512-974-0845
Burnet County Sheriff.................................830-798-3202
SCHOOLS
Marble Falls ISD.........................................830-693-4357
Falls Career High School.............................830-798-3621
Marble Falls High School............................830-693-4375
Marble Falls Middle School.........................830-693-4439
Spicewood Elementary School.....................830-798-3675
Highland Lakes Elementary School.............830-798-3650
Colt Elementary School..............................830-693-3474
Lake Travis ISD...........................................512-533-6000
Lake Travis High School..............................512-533-6100
Lake Travis Middle School..........................512-533-6200
West Cypress Elementary............................512-533-7500
Lake Travis ISD...........................................512-533-6000
Lake Travis High School..............................512-533-6100
Lake Travis Middle School..........................512-533-6200
West Cypress Elementary............................512-533-7500
UTILITIES
TStar Internet.............................................830-693-6967
Briarcliff City Water....................................830-693-2377
Time Warner Cable.....................................512-485-5555
Perdenales Electric.......................................888-554-4732
OTHER NUMBERS
Spicewood Post Office.................................830-693-2377
NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
Peel, Inc......................................................512-263-9181
	 ........................................................... www.peelinc.com
Article Submissions......................spicewood@peelinc.com
Advertising.................................. advertising@peelinc.com

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

STEVE’S PLUMBING
REPAIR
• Water Pressure Problems
• Sewer & Drain Service
• Fiber Optic Drain
   Line Inspections
• Free Estimates
• Satisfaction Guaranteed

Steve Brougher
2605 Buell Ave

Master License: M-39722

512.276.7476
satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722

satisfaction guaranteedfree estimates

water pressure problems
�ber optic drain line inspectionssewer & drain service 

Steve Brougher
276-7476  ∙ 2605 Buell Ave

STEVE’S
PLUMBING

REPAIR
Master 
License: 

M-39722

http://www.peelinc.com
mailto:spicewood%40peelinc.com?subject=Spicewood%20Newsletter
mailto:advertising%40peelinc.com?subject=Advertising%20Spicewood%20Newsletter
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SPICEWOOD

Now there’s a bright idea.
Reach out to your neighbors

Start today!     512.263.9181     www.peelinc.com

lakeway owned & operated
512-263-9181 - www.peelInC.CoM

CONTACT US FOR ALL YOUR PRINTING NEEDS

send us your game photos LtCaVs@peeLinC.Com

proud supporter of  the

Bee Cave Messenger - Lakeway voiCe - spiCewood
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SPICEWOOD

Nicole Peel  |  Associate Broker, REALTOR®  |  512.740.2300  |  nicole@reillyrealtors.com

Visit www.NicolePeel.com
Austin’s Best Online Resource for 
Buying and Selling Real Estate

Aug 25th - at Cedar Ridge (Scrimmage)
Sept 1st - at Converse  Judson
Sept 8th - Cibolo Steele
Sept 15th - Dallas Jesuit
Sept 22nd - at Pflugerville Hendrickson
Sept 29th - Hays High

Oct 6th - Bye
Oct 13th - at Westlake

Oct 20th - Lehman
Oct 27th - at Leander

Nov 3rd - Vista Ridge
Nov 10th - at Vandegrift

 

2017   Lake   Travis   Varisty   Football   Schedule
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